
Bromley Park Care Home

Page: 1

Berry tasting and new feathered friends at Bromley Park Care
Home

Very berry!
On Sunday 9 July we enjoyed a berry tasting activity with our residents at Bromley Park Care Home.

We tucked into some delicious strawberries, raspberries and blueberries, accompanied by some delicious whipped cream – yum!

It certainly tempted our tastebuds and one of our residents said "This looks lovely!". We all enjoyed tasting the berries; food tasting

will definitely be something we'll be doing more of in future.

Feathered friends
Here at Bromley Park we have two new members of our family – two little birds arrived last week and they are settling well.

Our residents love walking around our garden and then relaxing watching the birds. We as still deciding on names for them, so watch

this space!

One of our residents has also enjoyed doing a jigsaw with our Nurses, which is always lovely to see.
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